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From: "Teresa Nevitt" <stib53@gmail.com>

To: CannabisEIR <CannabisEIR@santacruzcounty.us>
Date: 10/4/2017 11:46:36 AM

Subject: Cannabis policy

To Whom This Concerns,

We live in the Day Valley area of Aptos, which is a rural residential area. We support keeping the mass cultivation of
cannabis to areas in the county once used for greenhouse crops, such as flowers, rather than mingling smaller operations
amongst residential areas.

We strongly support Zach Friend's stance on the topic.

Thank you,

Teresa and Andrew Nevitt

1/24/2018
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